
 

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR 
 

 

Immigration restrictions hurt the economy Re: "Obama faces backlash 

on his immigration plan," July 8 First it was Byron York, now Chris Stirewalt. 

Why does The Examiner continue to spread lies that pander to the biases of the 

Republican base instead of doing its part to inform people that immigration 

reform is the principled conservative thing to do? The conservative Cato Institute 

had this to say on reducing the number of low-skilled immigrant workers: "A 

policy that reduces [them] by 28.6 percent ... wouldreduceU.S. household 

welfare by about 0.5 percent, or $80 billion." That's $80 billion taken out of our 

collective pockets byrestrictiveimmigration policy. If you are going to talk about 

immigration as an economic issue for the middle class, remind people that they 

are better off with more immigration, not less. 

Paaqua Grant  

<STYLE="TEXT-ALIGN: right;?>Arlington  

[Print]  [Email]             2 retweet

Letters from Readers - July 11, 2010
By: BARBARA HOLLINGSWORTH  
Local Opinion Editor 
July 11, 2010  

Page 1 of 1Letters from Readers - July 11, 2010 | Washington Examiner

7/12/2010http://www.washingtonexaminer.com/opinion/letters/Letters-from-Readers-98121429.html


